( Minister of Education )

Dear esteemed delegates,

Selamat datang ke Malaysia (Welcome to Malaysia)!

In collaboration with Humanitarian Affairs Asia, Malaysia via the Ministry of
Education, the Ministry of Tourism, Arts and Culture and the Ministry of Rural
Development have agreed to give our full support towards the 10" University
Scholar Leadership Symposium (USLS) 2019 in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

It has been Malaysia’s continuous effort in producing excellent talents embedded
with intellectual, spiritual, emotional and physical elements based on faith in and
adherence to God.

As a reflection of the aspirations of Malaysia and the Ministry of Education, we
believe that it is paramount to produce people-centric talents who are able to give
back to the communities.

This USLS high impact programme aims to provide an avenue for student leaders
from various countries to further enhance their leadership skills and awareness of
current issues, primarily social development and humanitarian efforts. The event
may also inculcate novel values on humanising education through Love, Happiness
and Mutual Respect.

It is my hope that all delegates will soon be enriched with knowledge and increased
networking, while enjoying a wonderful experience taking in the beauty of Malaysia.
It is also my sincere wish that all delegates will become excellent leaders in the near
future.

Terima kasih (Thank you).
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